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**EXTERNAL**

Good morning Edward,

Planning reference: WSCC/043/23 at Worthing Household Waste Recycling Site
Willowbrook Road Worthing BN14 8NA

Thank you for consulting me on the above planning application. The proposed
development is not considered to be relevant to the District Licensing Scheme in this case
and we consider there would be no likely impact on great crested newts or their habitats. |
therefore have no comments to make at this time. If the proposal changes, then please
seek further advice from me if necessary.

Kind regards,

Jennie Shea
Newt Officer — West Sussex

NatureSpace Partnership

I
w: www naturespaceuk.com

Please note the NatureSpace office will be closed for the Christmas period from 5pm on Friday

22" December until Tuesday 2™ January.
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.






